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4 WINTER MAINTENANCE POLICY AND LEVEL OF SERVICE 2013/2014 (AN108-2013) 
 
Reference is made to Article VII of the City Development Committee of 2th September, 2012 where, 
following the severe winter of 2010/11 and detailed reviews with all stakeholders, improvements to the 
policy and level of service for winter 2012/13 were approved.  It is recommended that this improved 
policy and level of service is adopted again for 2013/14.  A copy of the current policy can be obtained 
using the link  
 
http://www.dundeecity.gov.uk/dundeecity/uploaded_publications/publication_3515.pdf  
 
 


